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I	wish	to	support	a	fair	price	for	solar	generation	as	the	electricity	companies	are	
using	MY	solar	generation	to	there	advantage,	in	that	the	solar	power	i	am	
generating	is	being	charged	back	to	me	(when	required)for	a	much	dearer	
amount	than	what	they	are	paying	me.	
I	also	feel	that	this	feed	in	tariff	should	increase	with	wholesale	electricity	price	
increase	
	
David	Jobber		

	
Postcode:	2280	
	
	




